
FHS Booster Club Meeting Minutes

February 12th, 2024

President- Amy Olson (Hannah Hoe in training)
Vice President- (Sponsorships) Claudia Ahlstrom/Ann Schmitz (Natalie Prestwich in training)
Secretary- Kim Allred
Treasurer- Shane Gebs
Public Relations- Melissa and Brian Howell

Meeting started at 7:03pm

Secretary’s Report - Kim Allred

○ Melissa moved to approve them, Natalie Olson seconded them

Treasurer’s Report – Shane Gebs (Attached. See bottom of document)

● Ann moved to approve them, and Natalie Prestwich seconded them

Sponsorship Report - Ann Schmitz

○ Nothing to report. Ann thinks most people want to wait until the Fall at this point.
○ The Spring Sports Calendar is being organized. We’re waiting for senior photos

to be taken of each sport. They will be taken the last week of February.
○ Natalie Olson can help Natalie Prestwich for next year

Concessions Update
○ Had a lot of events.
○ We think we’re good on inventory until the end of the year
○ We’ve had a lot of positive comments. Natalie O. said people have been polite.
○ We need volunteers for more games
○ Amy is planning on getting a table and fan for the outside concessions
○ RMPA Percussion Performance didn’t sell much on February 10th. The weather

was a contributing factor.
○ Microwave popcorn is selling well.
○ We’ve been asked for granola bars and fruit
○ Cottoncandy and pickles sold well last year
○ Natalie O. created a concession spreadsheet folder that was shared with Amy

and Hannah



After Prom:
● Melissa, Ann, and Patricia Espejo are working on getting gift card donations
● Christina and Amy inventoried the prizes; we want 50 prizes for the Seniors, and

50 prizes for the Junior
● Shane contacted Boondocks, and they donated prizes
● Waterworld doesn’t have tickets until mid-March; we want two for Seniors and

two for Juniors
● Ann’s working on the food; will do the same food as last year, and will contact

Chick-fil-a too
● Rumbo 52 said they’d donate food
● The partner owner of Jersey Mike’s said they’d like to be more involved in the

high school catering system. Will give his information to Ty Gordon.
● Amy got tickets for the Zach Ryan concert
● Teresa Randolph wants to volunteer
● Theme; Golden Gala the 1920’s, colors are gold and black
● Brian contacted CU to see if he can get tickets to their big Spring Game as a

prize for After Prom.
● Amy looking for sound system
● We still need volunteers. Melissa will post it again.
● Amy will talk to Dr. Fox about cutting off the entry to After Prom at 12:30.
● We are changing the policy for wristbands. If someone has multiple wristbands,

then they are ineligible for prizes. Everyone who gets a prize must be wearing a
wristband. (This will help limit students from other schools coming, and people
getting more than one prize.)

● Claudia will look into contacting bike shops and getting a donation. Is $500 the
budget for bikes?

● Volunteers will be wearing the Booster T-shirts to let students know we are
volunteers and can help. Should we also wear headbands?

● Will have a photobooth and henna tattoos.
● Claudia will talk to Ms. Amy, and Amy will talk to Dr. Fox to see if her students

that come early for a low sensory After Prom experience would like to bring a
friend with them.

New meeting time:
● Amy proposed that meetings start at 6:00pm starting in March. Ann moved to

approve, Victoria seconded, and all voted Yeah.

Open Floor/Action Items:
● Ann reserved food for Teacher Appreciation Week; it’s the first week of May
● March meeting has a band concert right after

Meeting Closed at 7:58pm






